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        Who’s Who? 

               
        President              Vice President             Secretary               Treasurer           Newsletter Editor 

       Paul Trendly    Richard (Dick) Magee   Emanuel Morris       Bob Ponte               Don Shelton  

        (636) 947-7051             (636) 723-2060                  (314) 368-4974              (314) 799-7145           (314) 570-7766 cell 

                                                                                                          (636) 723-3220 home 

          Prez Sez 

This coming meeting (9/12/2013) will be the last time we meet at the field for this 

year. The October meeting will be held at the Hobby Shop. 

By the way the field is immaculate so let us all get out to the field and do some 

flying. Unfortunately, we had a very short flying season this year because of the 

flood so let’s take advantage of what time we have left. 

Hope to see you at the field and the next meeting (9/12/13). If you have a new 

plane be sure to bring it for show and tell. 

Paul (The R/C Nut)  

Meeting Schedule 

 Meeting Dates: 2013:   Sep 12, Oct 10, Nov 14, Dec 12 

 Meeting Time:   7 to 9 pm 

    

 

 

 

 



Meeting Location: Saints Flying Field  Sep 12. -- Hobby Shop Oct 10, Nov 

14 & Dec 12 

    

 From eastbound I-70 take the Zumbehl exit north and turn right on West 

Clay.  Go 1/4 mile.  Mark Twain Hobbies will be on your right. The meeting 

room is entered via the leftmost outside door for Mark Twain Hobbies.  

 

Meeting Minutes 
Meeting called to order 8/8/2013 2013 by President Paul Trendley.  

Roll call: by Dick McGee: 9 members present, 11 openings, 59 total members.  

 

Treasure’s Report: Bob Ponte was not present at the meeting.  President Paul 

Trendley gave the Treasure’s report. Motion made to accept Treasure’s report. 

 

Secretary’s Report: Motion was made to accept the Secretary’s report as printed. 

 

Field Report: Pierre Fath was not present and President Paul mentioned that the 

field was in really good condition.  

 

Safety report: - Ron Kilb discussed batteries and Velcro. John Bouchillon was 

flying and  the battery slipped back from the Velcro which changed his planes 

center of gravity.  The plane was real squirrelly, but he landed it.  Paul Trendley 

talked about his Ultra Stick having a cold solder joint.  He lost it in the soy beans. 

 

Old Business:  Hawkeye mentioned the thank you card that was sent to the 

Phantom Flyers for the use of their field when ours was flooded. 

 

New business:  none 

 

50/50 – Dick McGee.  Doug Sanders and Paul Trendley won the attendance prize 

for Mark Twain Hobby Shop.  

Show and tell: – none                   Motion to adjourn. 

 



 

Here are a couple of pictures that didn’t make it in time for the official 

newsletter, but with the magic of  the internet, here they are.  Richard 

Jenkens sent me a couple of shots of his new Top Flight 90 size P-40 

at our field.   Flys great. 

 

Any time anyone has pictures or other information that would be 

interesting to the membership, just send then and I will see that they 

get distributed.   

John 


